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Alliance for Black NICU Families Responds to "Escaping Rainbow” 
 
You may have heard about the upcoming documentary Escaping Rainbow, a film and docuseries 
that exposes the painful realities of Black families who say they were racially profiled and faced 
systemic bias during their stays at Rainbow Babies & Children’s Hospital.  
 
For the past two years the Alliance for Black NICU Families has proudly partnered with 
Rainbow’s NICU team. Each week we deliver free wearable breast pumps to families of 
preemies and critically ill infants, ensuring mothers have the support and resources they need to 
nourish their babies. We fully support the NICU staff and stand with the families they serve, 
believing every voice deserves to be heard.  
 
As Executive Director I have not personally received any concerns regarding the NICU’s care at 
Rainbow, and I am grateful for our strong collaboration. Nonetheless we remain committed to 
listening, advocating, and supporting any family who needs our help. If you have questions or 
need assistance please reach out to us so we can be your voice.  
 
Contact: Ashley Randolph  
Executive Director - Alliance for Black NICU Families  
Email: ashley@blacknicufamilies.org  
Phone: (888) 455 - 5503 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Randolph 
Ashley Randolph  
Executive Director 
 


